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Happy Birthday 

Caring for others 
~ Jesus the Good Shepherd~  

 

Dear Families,  
What wonderful weather we have had! It has enabled all of our lovely 
flowers to blossom along with the children. Our Gardener Cassie from 
‘Grow your own playground’ has returned along with our gardening clas-
ses. We believe that outdoor learning is part of our core offer and what 
makes our school special. From forest school in the Nursery to growing 
your own fruit and vegetables. We have taken every lesson outdoors from 
phonics, reading, art, science and many more. We hope you enjoy some of 
the photographs of the flowers that the children have planted. They will 
be coming to you. See if you can name a few... 

We will try and see if we can increase 
our access of gardening for families, 
so if you would like to be involved in 
gardening in the school grounds, 
please get in touch with Miss Williams 
by the end of next week.  

Have a lovely weekend. Keep safe. 

Mrs Smith 

 Operation Encompass 

The school has been given the opportunity to take part in a project that will run jointly 

between schools and the Metropolitan Police.  

Operation Encompass is the reporting to schools, prior to the start of the next school 

day, when a child or a young person has been exposed to, or involved in, any domestic 

incident.  

Operation Encompass will ensure that a member of the school staff, known as a Dedi-

cated Safeguarding Lead is trained to allow them to liaise with the police and to use 

the information that has been shared, in confidence, while ensuring that the school is 

able to make provision for possible difficulties experienced by children, or their families, 

who have been involved in, or exposed to a domestic abuse incident.  

We are keen to offer the best support possible to all our pupils and we believe this will 

be extremely beneficial for all those involved.  

Reminder 

 

 

We are being used as a Polling Sta-

tion for the Mayor of London and As-

sembly Elections. As a result, we will 

close for a deep clean on Friday. All 

learning will be provided in a learning 

pack for your children. 

 We apologise for any inconvenience 

caused.  

Don’t forget Monday 3rd is a Bank 

Holiday so we are shut then too. 

Elayna 3rd Yr6 

Joseph 5th Nursery 

Armel 8th Yr5 
Jermaine 9th Yr3 
Alfie 15th Yr3 
Aliana 15th Yr5 
Tommy 15th Yr1 
Temitope 16th Nursery 
Tiwatope 16th Nursery 
Joey 16th Yr3 
Mark 20th Nursery 
Devjit 26th Yr4 
Dejaun 27th Yr4 
Kai 28th Reception 
Keira 29th Yr4 
Jayden 30th Nursery 
Lois 30th Yr3 

Safety around the perime-

ter of the school 

An update for you regard-

ing the school streets initi-

ative- which is a London 

wide strategy to make 

streets around school saf-

er.  

We now have the first draft 

of potential concepts to 

make the streets around 

the school safer. Please 

support us by clicking  and 

filling in this survey, which 

is the greater consultation 

on what is possible.  
https://

talk.towerhamlets.gov.uk/
schoolstreets 
Once we are able to share 

any drawings and options 

we will do so. But action is 

on its way! 



Well done to all of our Stars of the 

Week! 


